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Friday 12th October 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 
 

         

Parents Evenings 

Our parent consultation evenings will take place on the following dates: 

Seagulls – Tuesday 30th & Wednesday 31st October  

Choughs – Wednesday 31st October & Tuesday 6th November 

Razorbills – Tuesday 6th & Thursday 8Th November 

Kittiwakes – Tuesday 30th & Wednesday 31st October 

 

The sheet to book your appointment with your child’s class teacher is on Mrs Tattersall’s office door.  

 

Tag Rugby 

Congratulations to our Tag Rugby team and their coach Ted Heaton for their excellent performances 

in their matches on Tuesday afternoon. They beat Parc Eglos 2-1 and drew 1-1 with Godolphin School.  

Well done to you all. Letters will go home when our next round of matches are due to be played. 

 

 
 

Cross Country  

The third cross country league race takes place on Tuesday 16th October at Porthleven School from 

4pm. This race is for our junior children only. Letters have gone home to those children wishing to 

take part. Please ensure all reply slips have been returned to Lyndsay Bray by Tuesday morning.  

 

 



 

                                                     

New Lunch Menu 

Your child should have brought home the new school lunch menu which will come in to effect straight 

after half term on Monday 29th October.  

 

Halloween Walk & Movie 

It would be really helpful to know if your children are going to take 

part in the Halloween Walk and Movie afternoon next Wednesday. 

Please could you inform Lyndsay Bray if they will be attending, this is 

to ensure that there are enough spooky treats for the children! 

 
 

 

Goodbye Helen & Hello Mrs Martin 

We bid a very fond farewell to our Catering Manager Helen Winzar 

who has left us after nearly 11 years at Landewednack. We wish 

Helen all the best in her new job and welcome Mrs Louise Martin 

who has taken over her role in the kitchen.   

                                                                                                   

 

 

Instruments 

Children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes Classes should each have brought 

home a musical instrument last week belonging to the school. Razorbills 

have a recorder each and Kittiwakes a ukulele. The children are  

expected to practise each week and have their instrument in school  

every Thursday, in preparation for their lesson. If an instrument has 

been forgotten, we are not able to make numerous phone calls home.  

Therefore the children will have to sit out of their music lesson for that week.  
 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

Little Lizards  

Little Lizards are still on the lookout for an old typewriter and any 

walkie talkies that you no longer use. These would be used by the 

children this term as part of their topic on communication. They 

are also after some shiny material too if anyone has any to spare 

and also old hoover hose pipes to use as hoses for their emergency 

services topic. Thank you in advance.  

 

 
 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


 

                                                     

Football Club  

The cost for football club this term will be £11.00. This covers the club from the 

19th September to 5th December – the final session of the autumn term. Thank you 

to those who have paid already, however there are still many outstanding balances. 

We would be grateful if these could be settled by Monday 15th October.  
 

 

Violin Lessons 

Hannah Sedgwick, our violin teacher, has space in her group for anyone who is 

interested in learning to play. Hannah can also loan violins to children if 

necessary. All of these lessons are for children in years 3-6. Please see Lyndsay 

Bray for more information.  

 

Invoices 

Mrs Tattersall would like to remind parents to put the invoice number (starting SILA…) as a 

reference when paying money direct into the bank account.  If the money is for dinners or something 

else, please put (for example) LA Fred Bloggs dinners.  There are 19 schools in the MAT and it makes 

it impossible for the finance office to allocate money to the correct place if this isn’t done, meaning 

your money will not be put against your account! Thank you for help with matter. 

 

Little Piskies Toddler Group 

The Little Piskies Toddler Group now meets in the school hall on a FRIDAY morning from 10 -11.30am. 

 

Harvest Festival  

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 

17th October in The Lizard Methodist Chapel from 

1.30pm. The charity we will be recognising this year 

is Mary’s Meals. Instead of our usual harvest soup 

we will be making and serving porridge and are 

asking for donations of toppings to serve with it. 

For example chocolate chips, fruit, sultanas, golden 

syrup or whatever your child thinks will make it 

tasty! 

 

Children across the world can enjoy a mug of porridge for just 7p per day, please see the mary’s 

meals website for more details. We will also be taking on the “Backpack Project” by bringing in any 

second bits and bobs to fill a back pack. There is a list in the hall of required items. 

www.marysmeals.org.uk 

 

Headlice 

We have had several reports of children having head lice again. Please could we politely ask that 

children are checked and treated accordingly so we can eradicate this problem. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.marysmeals.org.uk/


 

                                                     

Razorbills 

Miss Wells and children in Razorbills class will be carrying out an experiment as part of their science 

topic using “Boots Expert Plaque Disclosing Tablets”. These are tablets that differentiate the 

difference between newer and older plaque on teeth. These tablets are perfectly safe, however if 

your child has any allergies or you have any other queries please see Miss Wells on Monday morning. 

 

Choir 

Our school choir will commence again from next Thursday after school until 4.15pm. Please see 

Lyndsay Bray giving your consent for your child to join alternatively email 

secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk giving your permission. Choir is for children in Years 2 -6. 

Several children attended choir last night who were not on the register. 

Our register is in place for safeguarding reasons, therefore it is essential that we know who is taking 

part.   

 

Half Term 

A polite reminder that we break up for the half term holiday on Wednesday 17th October at 3.15pm. 

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October are both staff training days, both the school and Little Lizards 

will be closed. Holiday club begins on Monday 22nd October.  

 
  

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival 1.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Wednesday 17th October - Spooky Halloween Walk and Movie from 5.30pm 

Wednesday 17th October- Break Up for Half term at 3.15pm   

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October SCHOOL & LITTLE LIZARDS CLOSED - STAFF TRAINING 

Monday 29th October – Return to School & Little Lizards 

Friday 7th December –The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas Carolaire 7pm School Choir to perform. 

Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day in Aid of Save the Children  

Tuesday 18th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Thursday 20TH December - Christmas Party - Break Up at 1.30pm  

Monday 7th January 2019 – Return to School and Little Lizards 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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